
ATTENTION BEARDEN HIGH SCHOOL PARENTS! 

PLEASE JOIN US AND MAKE A DONATION TO BHS PTSO 

TO HELP OUR TEACHERS FOR THE                                          

2020-2021 SCHOOL YEAR! 

 

Checks should be made payable to BHS PTSO or if it is more convenient, there is a 

PayPal link available on the BHS website to join and/or donate!  


